
 
 

5th December 2016 
 

 

Brett Dashwood 

P O Box 111 

Ringwood East VIC 3135 
 

 

Dear Brett, 
 

 

It is with absolute pleasure that I have the honour of writing to you today to 

thank you for your magnificent ‘performance’ in the role of MC at AvServe’s 

Community Carols on Saturday 3rd December. 
 

What is exemplary is the way in which you conducted yourself – not just 

throughout the night but in the weeks leading up to it. Brett, you supported us 

not only financially but also provided referrals to people who made the event 

possible. You educated us so we can be better prepared next time - priceless! 

We were also very impressed by your unassuming yet dedicated and 

professional attitude.   
 

And what of the night itself? Wow!! Brett, it could not have happened without 

you. You clearly communicated AvServe’s Vision at every given opportunity. 

You kept the program on track, ran around to gather and cue up the 

performers and kept the crowd entertained. When things went wrong – which 

they did often – you brought a sense of calm, finding solutions and 

maintaining that unmistakeable dashing smile. Or should I say the Dashwood 

Smile? 
 

To sum it up … you are a Master of Ceremonies. Highly recommended and 

we are very grateful to you. 
 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Vanessa Lister 

CEO 


